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MEMBER’S RESOLUTION 
 

Date:  JUNE 19, 2012 – COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 

Title: TRAFFIC STUDY – ABERDEEN AVE FROM CLOVER LEAF ST TO GOVERNOR 
CRES 

Submitted by: COUNCILLOR DeFRANCESCA 

 

Whereas,  parking and stopping prohibitions have been implemented in the above noted section. 
 
Whereas, a community meeting was held on January 25, 2012 at Immaculate Conception School 
where the community indicated concerns with the operation of this segment of road. 
 
Whereas, a petition signed by 316 members of the community, requesting opportunities for safer 
traffic flow has been received by the City. 
 
It Is therefore recommended that, staff undertake a traffic study on Aberdeen Ave from Clover 
Leaf St to Governor Cres and report back their findings to a future Committee of the Whole 
Meeting. 
 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Rosanna Defrancesca 
 
 
 
 


